
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

 

April 1, 2022 
 

Springfest 

Just a reminder that the SORA Springfest event will be held on Thursday, April 7 from 1:00-3:00 

p.m. in the Auditorium and Card Room. This is a great time to learn about the various committees 

and activities - for the residents by the residents. 
 

Dining Updates 

For the past two years, we have navigated the challenges of a global pandemic keeping your safety at 

the forefront of decisions. With the positivity rate in Butler County at a 3.72% moderate rate, masks 

are only required to enter and exit the independent living dining areas. Once seated, you may remove 

your mask until exiting the dining room.  
 

Please review the following changes to our procedures effective April 1, 2022: 

• Soup and dessert may be ordered from your server to go. These two items will be placed in the 

to-go cabinet labeled with your unit number. 

• Leftover food from your dining plate will not be permitted to go into containers to take home.   

• When dining in the main dining room, you may eat as much as you like from the salad bar.  

To-go salads are not permitted as of this date. 

• Servers will enforce these revised guidelines.  

• Please ask to see a supervisor for clarification. 
 

If you have questions or need additional information, feel free to contact Beverly Puglia at ext. 8495. 
 

Free Musical Performance 

UPMC Western Behavioral Health is offering Sherwood Oaks residents complimentary tickets to a 

concert featuring opera singer, Marianne Cornetti, along with other renowned singers. The concert is 

Sunday, June 5 at 4:00 p.m. at the Carnegie Music Hall. A detailed flyer is posted on the resident 

bulletin board in the mailroom. 

 

This event is RSVP only. If you are interested, contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460 no later than 

Thursday, April 28. Seating will be assigned on the floor level. Please note that we are unable to 

guarantee transportation to/from this event but wanted to extend this offer to you. 
 

Guest Reservations 

We continue to receive requests for overnight visitor stays and family events on the campus. We are 

still in a pandemic and unsure of the transmission of the virus in vaccinated persons as well as 

overall vaccination status of the greater community.  
 

Currently, we are not accepting reservations or providing catering services for events that would 

include guests or visitors. We revisit this every 90 days to see if changes can be made. If you have a 

question about reservations, please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 

 

8 Ball Billiard Tournaments 

The Fitness Center will hold 8 ball billiard tournaments beginning Monday, April 18. Games will be 

held Mondays-Fridays from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. based on participant availability. Brackets and 

game times TBD. See channel 900 or stop in the mailroom to see the detailed flyer. Sign up with  

Bill Burtner or Michelle Bender in the Fitness Center by Wednesday, April 13. 

 


